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Preparing for the Puddle Jumper Classic 2

This past Sunday, VE7HZF and VE7RBE went with Mike and Randi, the Puddle Jumper Classic race organizers, to the
three race stations and the start/finish. We discussed precise locations of the race stations, runner routes by the
stations, equipment, timing of events, and expectations. It was an informative meeting and planning for the day has
progressed substantially. We are looking forward to the race on June 8th.
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